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          Home of the Ronald Regan Library 

 
 

NOTICE OF  
MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE 

TASK FORCE ON HOMELESSNESS ON THURSDAY, 
AUGUST 9, 2018 HAS BEEN CANCELED. 

 
THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED TASK FORCE 
ON HOMELESSNESS MEETING WILL BE HELD ON 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2018, IN THE CITY HALL 
COMMUNITY ROOM, LOCATED AT 2929 TAPO 

CANYON ROAD. 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT 
JENNIFER SANTOS, MANAGEMENT ANALYST, AT 

(805) 583-6759. 
     

 
 
/s/       
Mara Malch 
Deputy Community Services Director 

 


